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05 June 2019 

Ref: FOI 2019-0020303 
 
 
Dear S Camacho 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received on 29 May 2019. You 
requested:  
 
Please can you provide the following data for the last 3 years in a Microsoft Excel 
Spreadsheet.  
 
Please only include undergraduate courses in the results. The number of students that 
applied to Oxford or Cambridge from every UK School. 
  
I have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Following a search of the Department’s paper and electronic records, I have established 
that the information you requested is not held by this Department. 
 

If you are unhappy with the way your request has been handled, you should make a 
complaint to the Department by writing to me within two calendar months of the date of this 
letter.  Your complaint will be considered by an independent review panel, which were not 
involved in the original consideration of your request.   
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint to the Department, you may then 
contact the Information Commissioner’s Office 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Forde 
HE Briefing Hub 
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